ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 2nd January 2017
The Chairman opened the meeting at 19:55 and wished all members and guests a Happy New Year.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting (Dec 2016): Proposed: J Cowley and Seconded: B Kennedy - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record.  

No matters arising.

Secretary’s Report: 

Nothing to report.

Treasurer’s Report: 

Treasurer provided society figures as;

Bank: 408
Cash: 318
Balance: 726
Above includes money taken from this seasons Champions League buster so far.
Chairman’s Report

Fitness training sessions still taking place at Sutton Leisure centre running track every Wednesday. Contact Peter Nurse or John Blackburn if you plan to attend.

Champions League Buster
Tickets are still available for purchase. The draw will take place once all the remaining tickets are sold.

A.O.B
* Arthur Turner reminded society that funding from LiCRA is still available for appropriate society expenditures if required. St Helens has previously benefited from this funding when renewing a laptop used for training.

* Discussion regarding referee’s being prepared and able to change their ‘style’ of refereeing when working on grass pitches or artificial surfaces.

* Peter Nurse invited group discussion with a ‘was I right’ scenario regarding outside interference during a recent game he was involved with.

The Chairman closed the meeting at 20:35hrs.
Next meeting is: Monday 6th February 2017
